
West Michigan Devetopers, lnc

13761081h Street SW

Byron Center, M|4931

February 3,2025

Craig Dechy

EGLE, AQD

PO Box 30260

Lansing, M148909-7760

Dear Craig:

We received a letter from Stannard Township dated December 23,2024, saying that we needed to
demotish the buitding located at 14967 M28 as soon as possibte because it was unsafe and there
had been reports that kids were sneaking into the buitding.

We are not in the regutar business of demol.ishing buitdings, so we began this process immediatel.y
not aware that we needed to fite a Notification of lntent to Demotish. Once I tatked with Date from
Upper Peninsula Abatement, he totd us we needed to fite this form.

As soon as we knewthat we were in viotation I contacted my office and totd them to prepare the
Notification of lntent to Demolish which was emaited overto you January 1}th,2025.

Goingforward we witt make sure this form is fited if we ever demolish another buil.ding, and we witl.
make sure to contact the necessary professiona[s in the correct steps that need to be taken.

Thankyou foryour understanding in this oversite.

Sincerel.y,

Peter Bultsma


